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Happy New Year everyone and Widcombe back to you all. I hope you 
all had a fantastic Christmas and New Year. The children have all 
come back looking very smart. 
 
We welcomed officially Miss Grosch to our team. She has settled in 
really well and has thoroughly enjoyed getting to know her new 
class.  
 
Today our children in Class 3 and 4 has a table tennis taster day and 
we are looking to see if we can get more of these days during the 
school year. 
 
We had another high returns to our clubs letter this week. Those that 
were unfortunate not to be chosen for a club last term were put on 
the reserve list and have been given a space for this term. Gymnastics 
seems to be the most popular option so if your child is not successful 
this term, they will go on the waiting list for the summer term.  
 
And finally, something special happened yesterday! I was delighted 
with the behaviour of our children when we all went to the panto. 
The children and adults had a great time, especially Harrison, Ebony 
and Kenzo who went on stage and met Bryan 'Buttons' Conley. 
 
Have a wonderful weekend,  
 
God Bless 
 
Mr M Dyson 
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Living God, we give thanks 

for water which gives us 

life. We pray that all your 

children around the world 

may have clean water to 

drink. Amen.  
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